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7 July 2021 

  

 

 

Professor Brad Blitz 

On behalf of the Hendon Residents’ Planning Forum 

United Kingdom 

 

 

Dear Professor Blitz, 

 

Re: Request for reconsideration of determination of inadmissibility of communication 

ACCC/C/2021/185 (United Kingdom) 

 

 

 I write to inform you that on 28 June 2021 the Chair and Vice-Chairs of the Aarhus 

Convention Compliance Committee considered your request of 21 May 2021 that the 

Committee reconsider its determination at its seventieth meeting (Geneva online, 12-16 April 

2021) that your above communication was inadmissible. 

 

 In accordance with the procedure set out at paragraph 114 of the Guide to the 

Compliance Committee, https://www.unece.org/index.php?id=54512, the Chair and Vice-

Chairs have decided that your request for a reconsideration does not identify any manifest error 

in the Committee’s determination of inadmissibility. They have thus asked me to inform you 

that the Committee’s determination of inadmissibility will stand and the case will remain 

closed.   

 

This determination does not prevent you from submitting a new communication when 

the decision-making subject to your communication has finished and a decision has been made, 

also keeping in mind paragraph 21 of the annex to decision I/7, that the Committee should take 

into account the use of any available domestic remedy. 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact the secretariat if you require any further information. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
________________________________ 

Fiona Marshall 

Secretary to the Aarhus Convention Compliance Committee 
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